RECEIVED ON: March 21, 2022

Council Meeting: 03/22/2022 Agenda Item No. 14.D

From: <u>Tania Mendoza</u>
To: <u>WebMail - CCD</u>

Subject: For Public Comments on March 22nd - Promenade

Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 7:18:03 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

My family and I truly enjoy Uptown Whittier as a traffic closed Promenade. We would love for it to stay as is, with some minor safety and design improvements. We enjoy taking walks and interacting with the community at the local stores. I work at the Artisan building on Bright Ave and there is nothing I enjoy more than getting out of work and meeting my family for dinner and snacks on Greenleaf. We have been frequent visitors on Greenleaf even before the pandemic and we enjoy this version of Greenleaf more. It's great for getting our steps in and getting out of the house for some fresh air. Please consider this a vote towards keeping a safe and enjoyable promenade closed to traffic! Thank you for your time.

Best regards,



Tania Mendoza Real Estate Agent at CBM Real Estate

M 562-686-5528 W www.CBMRealtors.com E TaniaMendoza.re@gmail.com

A 6737 Bright Ave B2, Whittier, CA 90601